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Brother Knights; 

In our July 28
th

 meeting, Grand Knight Larry Green set a goal of fifteen 

new members and five members signing up for new insurance policies. 

Please help us reach this goal and help John Anglin, our new 

membership coordinator reach Star Council. 

 

Pro Life: 

 Hike for Life is scheduled for Saturday September 24
th

 at Getzendaner 

Park. The Prolife committee has invited other Cristian churches to 

participate in this annual event.  

 

Family events: 

Mike Becker reported that the KofC Christmas party has been scheduled 

for December, 4
th

 from 2:00pm to 6:00pm be sure to mark your 

calendars for this fun filled event! 

Mike also pointed out that the Knights and their families are meeting 

each Wednesday evening at 6:30pm at St Joseph’s for the Rosary. 

 



New Business: 

It has been recommended that we consider changing our meeting times 

to 7:00pm instead of 7:30pm. This will require a review of the bylaws 

by the Trustees and make their recommendations to the executive 

committee.  

Also, at the August business meeting the council will vote on the 

discretionary spending of $1700.00 to be appropriated for the St 

Joseph’s Octoberfest. Please plan to attend if you want a say in this vote. 

Ron Naizer suggested that we consider having a Knights with wives 

event. Rangers or cowboys games were a couple of suggestions. 

John Casarez asked the council to set aside one Casino night event as a 

fundraiser for the Fourth degree expenses. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

 

KofC                   $949.59 

KCC                  $9870.83 

KCC Capitol     $8051.00 

Total                $18871.42 

 


